Inviting the cornerposts

Dear Susan,

[personal chit-chat]

I’m writing on behalf of the NWAV 2015 Organizing Committee to invite you to participate in NWAV 2015, which will be held in Toronto October 22-25, 2015. The conference theme is “Variation at the Crossroads.” We are organizing several sessions that highlight interactions (and potential interactions) between sociolinguistics and linguists in other domains.  Our committee would like to invite you to contribute what we will refer to as a ‘cornerpost’ talk in a session on intersections between sociolinguistics and historical linguistic/syntax. We would expect you to address the relevance of your research program to variationist sociolinguistics and also to comment on other papers in your session in a workshop/roundtable format. Further details will be provided once the other session papers have been selected. We hope you’ll enjoy participating in North America’s biggest sociolinguistic conference.
With regard to funding your participation, we are applying to various agencies for support for invited speakers. Our intention is to cover your travel (air ticket) and accommodation costs; however, the extent of this coverage will depend on our success with securing funding.

We firmly believe that these unique Cornerpost sessions will be stimulating way  to enhance our fields. 
Please let us know at your earliest possible convenience if we can count on you. 

Best wishes,

Naomi, on behalf of the NWAV 2015 Organizing Committee 

(Michol Hoffman, Sali Tagliamonte, James Walker)

�We don't need this at both the top and bottom of the message. For me, I'd leave it at the bottom to make it it sound so formal and business-y at the beginning.





